Donna Johnson

From: Christina Kenon <christina@benstoutconstruction.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 2:26 PM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: Fwd: 166 Old Field Loop - Lot 16 Persimmon Hill

Hi Donna,

Please see that information below. Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Vickie Beard <vickie.beard@hotmail. com>

Date: Wed, Jan 23, 2019 at 2:04 PM

Subject: Re: 166 Old Field Loop - Lot 16 Persimmon Hill
To: Christina Kenon <christina@benstoutconstruction.com>

Hey Christina,

Here is the information she is requesting.
Dell Haire Plumbing LLC

PO Box 65048

Fayetteville, NC 28306

910-429-9939

Monte’s license # 32886P1

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Christina Kenon <christina@benstoutconstruction.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:53 PM

To: Vickie Beard

Subject: Fwd: 166 Old Field Loop - Lot 16 Persimmon Hill

Hi Vickie,

Can you help me with this please? We are releasing another plumbing contractor for this
property and replacing him with you guys.

—————————— Forwarded message ----—-—--
From: Donna Johnson <djohnson{@harnett.org>
Date: Wed, Jan 23,2019 at 11:55 AM



Subject: RE: 166 Old Field Loop - Lot 16 Persimmon Hill
To: Christina Kenon <christina@benstoutconstruction.com>, Central Permitting

<CentralPermiting(@harnett.org>

Cc: Cody Sharpless <residential@benstoutéonstruction.com>, Robert Ivey <ivey@benstoutconstruction.com>

This is good except you will need to add all of Dell Haire’s information. Ex. Address, license number and phone number.

Thank you,

Donna M. Jﬁhnson

Hamett County Development Services
Central Permitting Division

Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep
108 E."Front St

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-814-6431 (o)

910-893-7527 (m)

From: Christina Kenon [mailto:christina@henstoutconstruction.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:00 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Cc: Cody Sharpless <residential@benstoutconstruction.com>; Robert lvey <ivey@benstoutconstruction.com>
Subject: Re: 166 Old Field Loop - Lot 16 Persimmon Hill '

Good Morning,

We would like to release a plumbing contractor from our permit for the above-
referenced property. Please find attached letter requesting release.

Please let me know if you need anything further in order to proceed with the release.
Can you please provide confirmation of receipt of this request?
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